Waterloo Town Council Meeting
March 22, 2024

A meeting of the Waterloo Town Council was held March 22, 4:00 p.m. at the Waterloo
Historic Town Hall present were:

Ken Surber Greg Iddings
James Garman Russell Goodman
Pam Howard / Town Manager Renee Duszynski / Clerk Treasurer

The following business was discussed, and action was taken: Unless specified all votes were
unanimous.

Plan Commission Comp Plan: Howard explained the comprehensive plan is 10 years old. The
plan commission has started the process of getting a new one. The town has had an income
study and now qualifies for an OCRA grant. Duszynski is an OCRA certified grant
administrator. The governing body needs to give permission to move forward. The project will
need to go to RFQ then a public hearing. Duszynski reviewed the timeline. Motion to approve
grant application process made by Goodman (Garman) passed.

Floor: None

Other: None.

I, Renee Duszynski, the duly qualified Clerk Treasurer, do hereby certify that the above and foregoing is a true and
exact excerpt of minutes of the meeting of the Waterloo Town Council, Waterloo, Indiana, at which a quorum was
in attendance and acting throughout, and held March 22, 2024, and, as such appears in the official minutes of said
Waterloo Town Council, in my custody.

Meeting was adjourned at 4:18 p.m.
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Vice-President, Ken Surber




